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Request for help

1 message

Daniel <agentdan64@gmail.com> Tue, Apr 4, 2023 at 2:07 PM
To: "mimaroparegion@denr.gov.ph" <mimaroparegion@denr.gov.ph>

Attn: Lormelyn E. Claudio, CESO IV

Hello po, my name is Maricar Francisco a mother of three ages
9yr, 6yr and 3 month old. We live in Purok Cansilayan, Bato
Palawan.

We are seeking your help for protection of our health and well-
being.

There is an industrial plant for the making of asphalt right on our
property line, they operated for 6 months last year and made us all
very sick. My husband a foreigner helped me to stop them.

It is the TN Ramos Corp. and were operating in the Malayapaya
Sound protected land zone in Cansilayan without any permits.
After our Mayor and our local DENR said they could not remove
them We contacted Joe Salino director of EMB and they sent a
team out to investigate. The corporation received several
violations and a temporary shutdown notice was issued.

It has been 10 months and still they have not moved but rather
are processing the permits and making preparations to operate.

We are desperate to stop them because of the devastating
affects to our health!

How can they be allowed to operate so close to a residential
home with minor children? We bought this property before they
came and started construction and there was no warning or
discussion with us about it.

Is the health of our children not important? We have tried for a
year contacting several agencies and still no help!

We are asking what can be done to stop them from operating next
to our house?

Thank you po
Sincerely,
Maricar Francisco

Purok Cansilayan, Bato Taytay, Palawan
09999423538
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